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 Attendance this week, 

who is close to our 96% 

target? 

Rec: 98.00% 

Y1: 98.33% 

Y2: 92.50% 

Y3: 91.18% 

Y4: 98.57% 

Y5: 96.56% 

Y6: 95.56% 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

WOW! What a fantastic start to the new school year the children 

have made. They look so smart in their new uniforms and have 

been so eager to get back into work and show their new teachers 

what they can do. 

Our children really loved ending the week at the beach in the  

glorious sunshine - if only we could do that every week! 

Well done to our new-starters, not only in Reception but  

throughout school. Starting or moving school is a huge event and 

the children have thrived which has been wonderful to see. I’m 

sure they will need the weekend to recharge their batteries. 

We are already looking forward to next week’s learning adventure. 

 

 

Newsletter                                                        
Chapel Chat will now be issued every 2 weeks and jam-packed with 

all our learning, news and much more. 

CSLPrimarySch                                     

Milk 

Milk is available for children to purchase at break-

time every day for 20p. Children who are Pupil    

Premium can have milk free of charge. Children in 

Key Stage 2 can buy their own milk from the milk         

monitors. Children in Key Stage 1 can bring their 

money to their class teachers. All EYFS children get 

milk free of charge. 

We are a nut free school 

Just a quick note to new parents: some 

children in school have severe allergies to 

nuts, therefore we ask you not to send 

any form of nut into school, including    

Nutella spread and chocolate with nuts in. 



Our New Reception Class 

A huge well done to our new reception starters, 

they have done brilliantly in their first week of 

school. Miss Pettit and Miss Appleton have made 

some amazing relationships with them and they 

are gelling well as a class, making good    friend-

ships and learning the routines. Thank you for 

your support and communication in aiding their 

transition - we should all be really proud of them.  

Event Date Time Details 

Y5/6 School Councillors to attend Parish 

Council Meeting 

Monday 11th  

September 
6:45pm 

We have been invited by the Parish 

Council to see what a real council 

meeting looks like. Children will come 

home with a letter tonight. 

Road Safety Learning 
Thursday 14th  

September 
All day 

Training for our Year 5 Road Safety 

Officers and a Safety Walk for our Year 

2 children. 

London Residential Information Meeting 
Thursday 14th  

September 
3:10pm 

Information presentation for parents 

whose children are interested in the 

London Residential in July 24. 

Year 1 and 2 Beach School 
Wednesday 27th  

September  
N/A 

Year 1 and 2 attend the beach for their 

first Beach School Visit   

Macmillan Coffee Morning 
Friday 29th  

September  
9:15am 

After our achievement assembly, we 

will be holding a Macmillan Coffee 

Morning for our school community 

Lincolnshire Day Monday 2nd October N/A Celebration of Lincolnshire Day 

Year 3 and 4 Beach School 
Wednesday 4th  

October  
N/A 

Year 3 and 4 attend the beach for their 

first Beach School Visit   

Parents’ Meetings Week of 9th October 
To be   

confirmed 

Come and talk with your child’s class 

teacher about how they are doing 

(more details to follow) 

Half Term  
21st October - 5th  

November 
N/A Happy half-term holidays 

Term 2 Begins  
Monday 6th  

November 
N/A Children are back in school at 8:45am 

Dates for your diaries - Term 1 



 

Learning Around School 

This week we invented our own sea 

creatures on the laptops —I’ve had a 

great time so far in Year 5. 

We have done lots in 

Year 1—we have 

built with Lego, 

played with sand and 

tried different foods. 

In Year 2 we have 

been writing 

about animals 

that live in the 

sea. 

In Year 6 we have 

been reading a book 

called, The Island, 

about turtles. 

In Year 3 we have made mod roc  

sculptures and we have been feeding 

our tortoise! 

We hade made our own 

sea creatures in Year 4 

and written letters 

about plastics in the 

ocean. 


